
 

Notice of Palmetto Bay Park Capital Project Improvements 

 

 

 

The Village of Palmetto Bay has initiated the following capital project improvement 
for Palmetto Bay Park to enhance the enjoyment and overall visitor experience. 
This may result in park closures until completion of projects (closures are 
indicated below, if any).  

 

Palmetto Bay Park Capital Project Improvements: 

1. Playground Repairs 
2. Golf Cart Entry to Park 

 

We appreciate your understanding during the closures of Palmetto Bay Park as we 
continue to ensure our parks are held to the highest standards for our patrons. We 
look forward to welcoming you back once the work is completed. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 305.259.1255. 

 

 

 

 



Project Updates 9-4-24 

 
Completed 

✓ New swings  
✓ New circular benches  
✓ New 2 & under area 
✓ New Lilly pods  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In progress 
 

• Cero’s Fencing has been selected to 
install new aluminum picket fencing 
along the west side of the playground. 
Permit is in process/fencing currently 
in fabrication. Installation should begin mid-September.   

• Researching possible installation of protective bollards along exterior of 
fencing/park drive. 

 

Playground Repairs 



 
 
Project Updates 9-4-24 
 
 
Information coming soon.  

Golf Cart Entry to Park 


